
Certificate of Appreciation

United States Patent and Trademark Office

Technology Center 2800

Awarded to:

Ryan Pool

With sincere appreciation for the presentation on 35 USC 112(b) during 
the TC 2800 Customer Partnership Meeting held at the United States 

Patent and Trademark Office on 

August 11, 2020 

Roberto Velez, Acting Director 
Technology Center 2800

Millen, White, Zelano & Branigan, PC

Joseph Thomas, Director
Technology Center 2800

Matthew Such, Director
Technology Center 2800

Tashiana Adams, Director
Technology Center 2800

_______________       ______________      _______________    __________________ Matthew W. Such


	    Certificate of Appreciation

